					
	

Freedom of Information Act / Environmental Information Regulations Request

[bookmark: Re9acbce81afc46ffb267e76950172e2f][bookmark: Rc3b4e8fd010a4b5594eaffc5c6f9e80f]Reference: 	ECC17725816 12 24
Response:	20 December 2024

I can confirm that Essex County Council does hold this information, and where we are able to release this, our response is listed below. 

[bookmark: Re240ee2ac9d94b868b712ce6756a2b39]1 - Please could you provide the details of the highways full response to planning application Number utt/23/2526/ful

Copies of the original highway recommendation dated 12 January 2024 and the revised recommendation dated 8th February 2024 are available on the Uttlesford District Council website by searching for the above planning application.

It appears that drawing reference DWG NO. 22 10057-04 Revision A which dealt with the comments made in the original highway recommendation dated 12 January 2024 and allowed the revised recommendation dated 8th February 2024 to be issued is not available on the Uttlesford District Council website and a copy is attached as a PDF.
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